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if you see Rep. Felder...

KV-

Anne Dempsey nominated Ms. Freddie Power for a Governor's award. Power was awarded the Governor's
Certificate of Appreciation and Ms. Dempsey now has possession of Ms. Power’s certificate and congratulatory letter.

The original event date was January 9, however that event was cancelled.
| received a call from Anne Dempsey (803.487.7815) to explain that she was planning an event this Friday to present
the award to Ms. Power. If Representative Felder is available, perhaps she could present the award on the

Governor's behalf?

| do not have event details, but if Rep. Felder would like to present the award | can get more information from Anne
Dempsey.

-John
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